
Hey there Gulfside Pelicans!   

 

A huge thank you to all our Hunger Walk participants on 

Saturday!  Gulfside was the top school to raise almost $4,000 

dollars towards ending hunger in Pasco County and supporting the 

Pack A Sack Program.   

 

This is our last week before spring break and it’s an important 

learning week as we start the FSA testing when we get back from 

break. It’s also the last week of quarter 3 and important to have 

good attendance.  

 

 Reminding all families that you are invited to join us on Tuesday 

at 2:30 for the annual Jamtastiks concert on the basketball court.  

Bring your lawn chairs and come in your favorite tropical dress.   

 

Wednesday is our Family Nutrition night open for all families to 

cook quesadillas with our U of F partnership.  It’s right after 

school from 4 until 5 pm in the Community School area, just park 

your car and go directly to the Community School by the PE 

covered shelter.  Please turn your orange flyer back into the office 

in order to rsvp for this family cooking event.   

 

Thursday is the last day for students so boys and girls feel free to 

wear your green for St. Patrick’s Day and we have our usual 

clubs to include 4th grade chorus in the morning, 3rd grade book 

club in the morning, and Kidding around Yoga from 4 to 5.   

 

Also on Thursday 10 lucky 5th grade students will compete in our 

school Tedex event.  If your child was chosen then an invitation 

was sent home and we would love for you to join us at 2:15 in the 

media center to hear all our contestants give their speeches.   

 



Thursday afternoon fun continues with the School Advisory 

Committee, also known as our SAC meeting at 4:30 to discuss 

next year’s documents. See you in the media center at 4:30.   

 

Calling all 2nd grade families for a special event on Thursday 

evening from 4:30 to 5:15 pm!  We would love for you to join us 

and learn all about how to prepare to be the best 3rd grader for next 

school year.   

 

Looking for a place to eat on Thursday evenings?  Well, Families 

are welcome to join the complimentary family dinners at 

Holiday Lake Estates Civic Center sponsored by One Community 

Now and Metropolitan Ministries.  Dinner begins at 5:30 pm.   

 

Lastly, its our annual spring movie night on Thursday from 6:30 

to approximately 8:00 pm in the cafeteria.  We will be showing 

Moana, the newest Disney movie.  We are asking for a $2 donation 

to pay for the screen rental and movie rights.  There will be other 

treats to purchase so bring cash along and we will be selling 

Gulfside t-shirts for a discounted price as well.  Families, we 

appreciate all that you do and wish you a safe and fun filled spring 

break.   


